
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject 

here is where we stand: 
we have a definite yes from: 
don shepperd, CNN (booked his refundable Havel) spider marks, CNN (was going to get Us staff to work his 
ticket) davc grange, CNN (was going to get his staff to work his ticket) 

We have a mvbe from: - -,-- - - -  - 
ken allard, MSNBC (waiting to hear if msnbc will pay for it) bob maginms (just heard from him lhai he might 
be able to gel someof his networks to pitch in a little. if so. he's in)jackjacobs. MSNBC (ifhecan godirectly 
from lond& -haven't gotten aresponse from him on that proposa1)jack keane, ABC (will get backto me) 

some suggestions of who we could still invite: 
cdr peter brookes, fox and heritage (national security fellow)jii carafano, fox and heritage (international 
studies fellow) Itc gordoncucullu, fox 

here are the ones thal have said no: 
General Wayne Downing, USA, Ret with MSNBC Lieutenant Colonel Rick Francona (USAF, Retire])) NBC 
Colonel John G m h  (L'SMC. Retired) Lieutenant General Thomas McJnme-y, USAF, Ret. with Fox News 
Major General ~ober t~ca les ,  USA, ~ e t .  with Fox News Mr. Wayne ~ i m m o k ,  CIA, Ret. with FoxNews 

and the ones i didnt ask blc they already told me they'd be out of town: 
Dr. Jeff McCausland, Colonel, USA, Ret. with CBS (i will ask to see if he wants to re-mute-his return trip) 
Captain Chuck Nash, USN, Ret with FoxNews 

allison - would you want to invite john molino??? thai thought just occnted to me. 
that's all i've got ... 

Sent: Thuisdav. June 29.2006 5:39 PM 
To: 
Subject' Re: Travel 

just did a c m  program on gitmo from london. i thought it went well 

this is the first time i have been able to check email. i gather from this email that we are expected to pay for our 
air fare. i don? know whether my networks will help but i'll try to check and let you know by saturday morning. 

bob 
1 

BY TIMES 



>The details for our trip are coming together. I wanted to update you 
>on the status so that you can book your travel. There has been another 
>slight change - weappreciate your flexibility on this. You should 
>book your tickets into KWI arriving the morning of the 8th - n o  later 
>than 10 am. We will not overnight in Kuwait, but will board a milair 
>flight early that afternoon. If you need to arrive the evening 
>before, let me know and we will tiy to work out acc~modations for you. 
> 
> 
> 
> If you arc able, book the following flight. It is on sale for $1,801) 
>right now on Orbik. 
> 
> BA Flight 224 departing IAD at 8:05 AM in July 7. connecting through 1 > London to BA 157 ai+vine into K W  at 630 am on July 8 This is the 
> ideal flight. The sooner y& book, the better! I : 
> We will spend the remainder ofthe day the 8th in counuy and remain 
> overnight. The following day will be a full day of visits and 
> bricfines. as will the da! of the 10th. We will be deoartinii the 
> counGthe night of ihc l~lh ,  and will overnight in Kuwait. You 
> should booka ticket returning to the US. the monung of the l lth. 
> 
> 
> 
>Please let me know ASAP today if you are able to make the trip as we 
>are limited in the number of oeonle we can take on this trin. Ifvou . . . , 
a r e  unable to join us. we will have to extend the invitation to 
> someone else and we are looking at a very tight timeframe as is. 
> 
> 
> 
>Again, this invitation is not transferable and we appreciate your 
>discretion. Please do not share with anyone that you have been 
> invited to join us. 

I HY TIMES 



> 
> 
> 
> I  look forward to hearing from youand we are looking forward to a 
> @'eat trip! 
> 
> Thanks again for your flexibili ty... 
> 
> More soon, 

I 

> OSD Public Affairs 
> Community Relations and public ~iaison-lhe pentagon Washington, 
> D C 20301 

NY TIKES 




